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On November 20, 2019, between 2:45pm and 7:25pm, one motor vehicle theft 
and one attempted motor vehicle theft occurred at Pima Community College 
West Campus, 2202 West Anklam Rd. Both vehicles were parked in the north 
parking lots of the campus. The stolen vehicle was a 2005 silver two door Jeep 
Wrangler. The attempted theft was a 2001 tan four door Chevrolet Tahoe.  On 
November 21, 2019, at 12:20 pm, a Chevy Silverado was broken into while 
parked in the North lots at the Downtown Campus.  These incidents may be 
related and are under investigation. 
 
Vehicles with property inside in plain sight are targets. Secure your valuables 
out of sight in your vehicle or take them with you; lock your doors and park in 
well-lit areas. Having a vehicle alarm is highly recommended.  Report any 
suspicious activity immediately to PCCPD at 206-2700, or call 911.  
 

 
How to Protect Yourself: Avoid dark vacant places; be alert. If you are 
being followed, head quickly to a lighted area or to a group of people; 
avoid places where you are vulnerable and there are no exits. When 
walking: Avoid shortcuts; walk where there is plenty of light and other 
traffic; never walk alone at night unless absolutely necessary; report any 
suspicious activity or misconduct to police; Give your car the "once over" 
before entering with a critical eye for possible break-ins or persons in the 
rear seat or floor area. 


